
 

 

 

EPA’s Lead and Copper Rule Revisions 
mandates that we post the material of the 

service line that serves this water system. Our 
service line material is non-lead. 

 
A service line is defined as the piping that 

transports water from the well to the building. 
If the material of the service line is lead or 

galvanized, it could have an impact on human 
health. 

Additional information can be found at : 

https://www.nj.gov/dep/lead/ 
https://www.epa.gov/ground-water-and-

drinking-water/revised-lead-and-copper-rule 


